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August 18, 2017 

 
Dear Lakeside Parents and Guardians, 

Thank you for your attendance at our Back to School Night!  We hope 
you enjoyed having the opportunity to visit with your child's teacher 
and we look forward to seeing you visit again soon! 
 
Super Parents Are the Core Night 
On Thursday, August 31, we will be hosting our first Super Parents Are 
the Core Night at Lakeside.  The evening will begin at 6:00 p.m. and 
will end no later than 7:45 p.m.  During the event, you will have an op-
portunity to learn more about the following topics: 
 

 Standards-based report cards 

 Digital content utilized to support personalization 

 Eureka Math 

 CORE/PBIS 

 NWEA 
 
In the near future, we will send home a brief description of what will be 
covered under each topic.  Members of our staff will repeat each ses-
sion 3 times over the course of the evening.  You will be asked to 
choose 3 of the 5 topics being offered.  Each session will be 25 minutes 
in length with a brief transition time between sessions.  In addition, 
during the event, we plan to offer pizza and a dance party for your chil-
dren who currently attend Lakeside.  Please mark this event date on 
your calendar! 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Mr. Hoog 

SAVE THE DATES 

31 Super PAC Night, 6:00-
7:45pm 

Mr. Hoog’s Headlines… 

COLOR DAYS 
Art, Music, Physical 
Education & Library  

Rotation 
  
Monday   Green 
Tuesday  Red 
Wednesday  White 
Thursday  Blue  
Friday   Green 

 

AUGUST 

SEPTEMBER 

4 LABOR DAY—NO SCHOOL 

5 PTA Meeting: 5:00pm 

6 Fall Pictures 

7-11 Healthy Smiles 

Labor Day—
NO SCHOOL 

 
Monday, September 4, 

2017 

Spirit wear 
info came 
home this 
week! Please 
turn all forms in 
by September 25th.  Addi-
tional forms available in the 
main office of school.  



Physical Education Dress 
Students need to wear athletic 
shoes and clothing comfortable 
for exercise on all physical edu-
cation days.  Lakeside uses a 4 
day rotation for Unified Arts.  
Students will have PE on Red, 
White, Blue or Green day.  
Please learn and 
plan for your 
child’s PE day. 

School Dress Wear Policy 
Lakeside School has a Standardized Dress Wear 
Policy.  Please check your child(ren) each morning 
for proper school dress.  Students arriving at school 
out of uniform will call home for acceptable clothing.  

See our Lakeside handbook for additional information re-
garding this policy. 

School Hours  
8:30 Buses/Cars Unload 8:40 School Begins  
3:40  School Ends      3:45 Buses Depart 
 
Students will not be released from vehicles or 

school buses before the 8:30 a.m. start time.  Students 
must remain in their vehicle until a Lakeside staff 
member signals their release.  When a student arrives 
late, an adult needs to escort the child to the office 
(no drop offs) and complete a late pass before going 
to class.   

Attendance:  
532-2850 
Parents, please call 
by 9:00 am each 
day to report an 

absence.  Please leave the name 
and room number of your child, your 
name and the reason for the ab-
sence.  Please send a note/doctor’s 
note back to school with your child. 

The occasion may arise when the school district 
wants to recognize your child or your child’s 
school.  This might include your child’s photo, 
your child’s name, or your child’s work in some 
of the district publications, newsletters, school 
district website, or in staff training videos.  We 
may also want to tell the media (including news-
papers, television and radio) about your child’s 
achievements.  We never knowingly release infor-
mation about a student to anyone who wants to 
use it for commercial/political purposes.  Howev-
er, we will honor your request to not include your 

child in these types of recognitions 
if you notify your child’s school of-
fice in writing that you do not want 
this type of information released. 

START SAV-
ING YOUR 
BOX TOPS.  

PTA will be having a Box 
Top contest soon.  More 
info to come home at a 
later date.  Thank you 
for supporting Lakeside 
Elementary.   

Food Service Parent Portal  Access 
The Warren Township food service department’s parent portal 
access address is  https://foodservice.warr.k12.in.us.  This will 
allow parents to view there child’s current balance, meal history 
as well as place payment in the student’s account. This website is 
designated only for the foodservice department and will not allow 
you to view any other information, such as grades, attendance or 
outstanding textbook charges. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to retrieve your user ID 
and password, please call Barb Smith at 869
-4381 or Mason Gallmeyer at 869-4389. 

Background Checks 
 

For the safety of 
our children, a 
background check 
must be done on 
anyone who vol-
unteers at schools 

or chaperones on field trips.  
Once a person is approved, 
the background check is valid 
for two schools years.  Please 
get this form from your 
child’s teacher and return to 
school office with a copy of 
your ID 

Telephone Calls 
 
The school is always ready to 
render appropriate service in 
delivering messages to teachers 
or students; however, we can-
not call either students or 
teachers to the phone during 
instructional time.  Messages 
for teachers will be delivered 
to their voicemail, or 
we will place a writ-
ten note in their 
mailboxes 

BIRTHDAY TREATS 
 
With our emphasis on academics 
and fairness to all children, birth-
day treats and party items are not 

allowed during schools hours.  Please do not 
send food items or party invitations to school.  
Also, balloons and flowers are not to be deliv-
ered to students at school. 
 

17/18 Pesti-
cide Notifica-
tion Registry 
must be done 

on-line at Warren’s 
website @ 
www.warren.k12.in.us
.   

Box tops...To help our School with our box top count, please 
become a Lakeside member of the Box tops 4 Education web 
site at www.boxtops4education.com. There are contests all of 
the time that could win extra box tops for our school. 



****CAR RIDERS/DAYCARE*** 
Student Drop-off/Pick-up Procedures 

 
We ask that our parents follow these 
guidelines to insure that every student 
has a safe arrival and dismissal: 
 
In order to increase the safety of all of our students and 
adults entering and leaving the building each day, all 
students will be required to be dropped-off and picked-
up through the car rider line.  Parking at the front and 
East end of the building and walking children to and 
from the entrances will not be allowed.  We would like 
to prevent children and adults walking through the path 
of cars or buses on the property at any time.   
 
Staff members will be present outside beginning at 8:30 
a.m. each morning for student drop-off.  Please do not 
release your children until a staff member signals the 
beginning of our process.  Students will not be counted 
tardy until 8:40 a.m.  Our afternoon pick-up procedures 
will begin at 3:30 p.m.  If you are in a hurry, you are en-
couraged to be at or near the front of the line and we 
will implement our dismissal procedures as quickly and 
safely as possible for all.    
 
Thank you very much for your support with helping en-
sure Lakeside maintains safety as our first priority dur-
ing our student entrance and dismissal each day! 

DON’T FORGET TO PICK UP YOUR CAR RIDER 
SIGN IN THE FRONT OFFICE!! 

The Wild Wild West Book Fair is 
coming to Lakeside! 

Friday, September 8 - Friday, Septem-
ber 15, 2017 in the MEDIA CENTER 

 
Start saving your money!  There will be 
lots of books and other exciting prod-
ucts for the whole family at the fall 

book fair. Students will preview and fill out wish 
lists and shop during school hours.   The fair 
will be open during Family Literacy Night on 
Thursday, September 14, 2017.  If you want a 
sneak peek at some of the books, check out the 
PREVIEW VIDEOS from Scholastic. 

 
You can visit the WILD WILD WEST BOOK FAIR 
website at  
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/
lakesideelementaryschool25.  The online fair is 
open from September 2 - September 15 if 
you’d like to shop for books online. 

 
We are in search of parent volunteers so if 
you’d like to help either during the day or dur-
ing Family Literacy Night, please contact Kathy 
Golten at kgolten@warren.k12.in.us. 

 
Reading is so much fun, get ready to SADDLE 

UP and READ! 

THANK YOU!! 
I would like to thank everyone that has 
donated their children’s gently used 
uniform clothing to the school clinic.  
These are very much appreciated and 
will be very useful during the school year.  We 
utilize these clothing pieces frequently for various 
reasons.  Thanks again for your consideration. 
 
I always gladly accept gently used uniform appro-
priate clothing, tennis shoes, and new packages of 
children’s under clothing and socks.   
 
Mrs. Cooper, School Nurse 

Picture Day 
Individual student pictures will be taken on September 6th this 
year.  Every student will get his or her picture taken for the 
yearbook.  Any purchase of pictures is completely optional.  
Pictures are taken on a pre-pay plan.  Payment is made paya-

ble to LifeTouch, not the school. All students should be in standard 
school uniform for pictures. Picture order forms will be coming home 

soon. Additional forms will be available in the school office. 

http://www.scholastic.com/bookfairs/books/book-trailers
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/lakesideelementaryschool25
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/lakesideelementaryschool25
mailto:kgolten@warren.k12.in.us

